
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network 

DATE: February 27, 2024 

RE: Liquor Agencies now self-registering alcohol containers 
 

As previously communicated (see 2023 Depot Notices dated March 31, July 28, and November 6), the 
BCMB has been working with Alberta Gaming, Liquor and Cannabis (AGLC) to transition alcohol 
container registrations to the BCMB. That has now happened, and as of February 22, 2024, liquor 
agencies are registering new containers directly with the BCMB.  
 
All existing alcohol manufacturer and container registrations (from before February 22nd) have been 
transitioned to SIMS. While it will take some time for that legacy data to be reviewed and confirmed, 
having all alcohol container registration data in SIMS means depots will have access to complete, 
consistent and accurate data. 
  
Click here for more information on the transition. If you have any questions about a container 

registration or deposit that you are not able to confirm in SIMS, please follow the usual process and 

submit a QMS ticket. 

All other questions can be directed to registrations@bcmb.ab.ca.  

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/selling-distributing-beverages/registering-beverage-container/alcohol-container-registrations/
mailto:registrations@bcmb.ab.ca

